
 

 

CBOE Regulatory Circular RG16-195 

Date:  December 13, 2016 

To:  Trading Permit Holders 

From:  Business Development Division 

RE:  Discontinuation of Floor Broker Workstation 2  

 
 
Effective March 1, 2017, the Chicago Board Options Exchange, Incorporated (“CBOE”) will conclude its 
contract with Convergex for the Floor Broker Workstation 1 (“FBW2”) application and deactivate all Trading 
Permit Holder (“TPH”) FBW2 logins on the trading floor.  
 
The Convergex Blaze technology and BrokerPoint workflow and connectivity remain unchanged, thus 
providing TPH users the means to smoothly transition from FBW2.  Current FBW2 users may contact 
Convergex to convert to the Blaze application and discuss pricing.  The Convergex contact information is noted 
below.  Additionally, CBOE staff will contact each FBW2 user group to offer assistance through the transition. 
 
Additional Information   
Questions regarding further arrangements with Convergex may be directed to David Dooman 312-986-
2251 or doomand@liquidpoint.com or to Deb Szymski at 312-986-2255 or deb@liquidpoint.com. 

Questions may also be directed to the CBOE Help Desk at 866-728-2263 or helpdesk@cboe.com.  
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